
NEWSLETTER

READ MORE
We have been given the opportunity to address the  Surrey City
Council on MONDAY, DECEMBER 4 @ 5:15PM there is room
for 100 supporters inside and lots of space for the overflow
outside!  IMPORTANT: If you want to join us inside please
arrive by 4:30pm, the meeting commences at 4:45pm. 

Surrey City Hall 13450 - 104 Avenue

CLEAN AIR ALLIANCE 
WWW.NOBIOFUEL.CA

SURREY
COUNCIL
MEETING

Seeking Major Gifts Officer &
volunteers for fundraising events:
cleanairalliancewrss@gmail.com 

HOW CAN YOU HELP?

TOP NEWS OF THE MONTH

DECEMBER 5, 2023

Give to support the fight! 
Legal aid is top priority. 

Please give at: www.nobiofuel.ca

Are you following
on FACEBOOK 
Share, like and

comment! 

Have you signed our
petition? Over 8500

people have! 
www.nobiofuel.ca 
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It’s been three weeks since the Andion Zoom Town Hall meeting. Andion refused to
host an in person Town Hall for the community; therefore the Clean Air Alliance  
respectfully participated in their Zoom format with a huge turn out of 500
participants (from start of Zoom). We tabled over 400+ questions to which only
some of our questions were answered live and a handful of others in writing here:
https://www.andionglobal.com/about-semiahmoo-rng/

Our Committee meets regularly to discuss strategy to lobby government and liaise
with media, government leaders, legal counsel and business leaders influential to
help the cause. If you have ideas, contacts or useful information for the committee
please feel free to contact us at: cleanairalliancewrss@gmail.com

Given the lack of answers from
Andion, we are requesting that an in
person Town Hall meeting be hosted
by our MP Kerry Lynn Findlay to give
the community the answers we
deserve regarding this dangerous
and harmful proposal for our
community. 

We believe a decision on the air
quality permit must be delayed until
after our questions have been
answered at a Town Hall meeting in
person. 

ANDION ZOOM

COMMITTEE UPDATE

WHITE ROCK COUNCIL MEETING

TOWN HALL VOICE YOUR
CONCERN

If you participated in the Andion zoom
and don’t feel your questions were
answered properly or at all, please

email Kathy Preston at Metro
Vancouver before Dec 9th. 

Kathy’s email is:
kathy.preston@metrovancouver.org

CAA presented questions during the Q&A period at White Rock Council on
Monday, Nov 27th. We expect to attend White Rock with a delegation on Dec
11th. 

In our question and answer period with White Rock, Mayor Knight indicated she
would table the concerns from the community with respect to a decision on the air
quality permit prior to an Impact Assessment Review being completed by the
Federal Government of Canada. We will follow up on this action at the Dec 11th
delegation (tbc). 

FRASER HEALTH
Have your say & cause a delay. If you have health issues that breathing in toxins
& pollutants could have affect on your health please write directly to: 
Victoria Lee, CEO
Email: Victoria.lee@fraserhealth.ca

mailto:Victoria.lee@fraserhealth.ca

